
The City Council  
Of   

The City of Commerce 
Commends 

The City of Aguascalientes  
 

On the occasion of their 441st Anniversary.  
The Commerce City Council is proud to acknowledge this historic event as we look back on a long and 

fruitful relationship with our sister city of Aguascalientes. 
Our cities have benefitted from mutual cultural exchange and collaborated on countless social projects 

that have improved the quality of life for the people of Aguascalientes. 
We are honored to serve as a sister city to Aguascalientes and cherish the relationship we have shared 

in sacred fellowship for over 40 years. 
For all of these reasons, it is our pleasure and our honor to wish the City of Aguascalientes continued 

success and a happy 441st Anniversary. 
 

Presented this  
18th day of October 2016 

 
_________________________________________ 

Ivan Altamirano 
Mayor 


